
 

  

         9 August 2020 
 

Excellency,  

I have the honour to refer to your letter dated 30 July 2020, addressed to all 
Permanent Representatives and Observers to the United Nations, regarding the 
Voluntary National Reviews (VNRs) at the 2021 High Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development (HLPF), which will be convened under the auspices of the 
Economic and Social Council. 

In this regard, I would like to inform you that the State of Qatar would like to 
present a Voluntary National Review during the 2021 High Level Political Forum on 
Sustainable Development.  

 Please accept Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.   

 

 
Alya Ahmed S. Al-Thani 

Ambassador 
Permanent Representative 

 

 
 
 
His Excellency Mr. Munir Akram 
President of the Economic and Social Council  
Ambassador and Permanent Representative of  
Pakistan to the United Nations 
8 East 65th Street 
New York, NY 10065 
 


